
 
 

Baldwin-Whitehall School District 
 

 
I have completed "ACT 126 - The Pennsylvania Child Protective Services" mandatory 
web-based training.  I will contact the Human Resources Department at 412.884.6300 
with any additional questions.   
 
 
DATE:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
JOB TITLE:  __________________________________________________ 
 
 
PRINT YOUR NAME:  __________________________________________ 
   
 
SIGNATURE:  ________________________________________________ 
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